
I-95 ETL Northbound 
Extension

EXPANDED PROGRAM



GOVERNOR’S FUNDING ANNOUNCEMENT
June 15, 2018

 Governor Larry Hogan Announced Additional $890 Million for 

Northbound I-95 Express Toll Lanes (ETL)

 Expanded $1.1 Billion program will provide two ETLs for more than  

10 miles from north of MD 43 in Baltimore County to north of MD 24  

in Harford County.



 Two-Lane Northbound ETL Facility, MD 43 to MD 24

 Reconstruct Interchanges at MD 152 and MD 24

 Flyover Ramp at MD 24

 Reconstruct Overpasses: Raphel Road, Bradshaw Road,       

Old Joppa Road, Clayton Road

I-95 ETL NORTHBOUND EXTENSION
Expanded Program



 Reconstruct Northbound Bridges: Big Gunpowder,                

Little Gunpowder, Winters Run

 Relocate MD 152 Park and Ride

 Noise Walls

 New ITS System
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I-95 ETL NORTHBOUND EXTENSION
Program Schedule
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 Baltimore County Briefing

 Harford County Briefing

 Emergency Medical Service (EMS) Coordination

 School Transportation Coordination 

 Environmental Agency Coordination

 MDOT SHA Coordination

 Public Meetings
 February 26th and 27th 2018

 BMC Briefings

 MDE Public Hearing July 31, 2018

 Tolling Hearings (Future)

OUTREACH EFFORTS
I-95 ETL Northbound Extension


